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May 25, 1989

Mr. Donald E. Hickman, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects III,

IV, V and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Hickman:

Bechtel Power Corporation

Engineers — Constructors

12440 East Imperial Highway
Norwalk, California 90650 @
MAIL ADORESS

PO BOX 60860 - TERMINAL ANNEX LOS ANGELES. CALIFORNIA 90UR0
TELEPHONE (213) BO7-2000

50-206 /x/ /3‘1

We received your March 27, 1989 letter addressed to Mr. S. McClusky regarding

"Receipt of Correspondence from NRC."

I have assumed Mr. McClusky's

responsibilities as Project Manager of the San Onofre Nuclear Power Project and
wish to continue to receive copies of the NRC correspondence sent to licensees.
Please arrange to have them sent to my attention at the address noted above.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.
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Very truly yours,
BECHTEL POWER CORPORATION
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F. B. Marsh
Project Manager




